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Meeting - The September Meeting was held on the 6th of September with 13 members present.
Membership — Currently at 45 paid members.
Next Meeting — 15 October 25 at the Flying Field, 7:00pm.

Treasury Report — Balance Forward $2,902.35, Total Income $0.00, Total Expenses $672.36, Ending
Balance $2,229.77.

Field Complaints - We had two complaints recently and will be setting up a meeting with John the
facilities manager for Padre Pio and a representative from Jakes Flea Market. These complaints are
without merit. We did not overflown RT 100 and we are certainly not overflying Jakes Flea Market as
evidenced by all of us who were there at the time.

Mowers — No issues holding up well.

Club Merchandise - The Club Hats are still Available for $14.00. Contact Bob Wingert for
availability.

Limited Fly Dates — Due to events taking place at Padre Pio we have some flying restrictions for the
following dates. During these dates only electric and control line flying will be permitted. Oct 11th
thru the 14th.

Mower Shed - Shed has been moved out of the Corn Crib and the location is yet to be determined.
Ultimately, we would like to put it on the concrete slab once the Corn Crib is removed.

Model Airplane Runway Fabric — A vote was taken, and it was unanimously decided that we would
go with the Runway Fabric after rolling the flying field next season.

Permanent Canopy - We now have a permanent tent that’s 10 X 20 feet long. We should be
removing the canopy from the framework whenever severe storms are in the forecast and during

the winter months.

Meetings — It was decided that we would have an October club meeting this year.
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North Penn Model Aviation Club — Tony and Dan have been working with this club, and we would
like to host them at our field soon. It’s a great opportunity to get some young players into our hobby
and to share our expertise with them.

Sincerely
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary



